

May 12, 1995

W. Brian Wadley % City of Jonesboro P.O. Box 1845 Jonesboro, Arkansas 72403

Dear Mr. Wadley,

This correspondence is in response to your letter dated 04-20-95 discussing the closing of the alley between Washington Avenue and Jackson Avenue. Arkla does have a 2" plastic gas main located Arkla has no objections to closing the alley; in the alley. however, an easement needs to be retained to allow surveying monitoring, and maintaining the gas main.

If you need any additional information from me, please do not

hesitate to notify me.

Sincerely yours

Tim Armstrong

District Manager

TA: kw





May 4, 1995

Brian Wadley City of Jonesboro Planning Coordinator P.O. Box 1845 Jonesboro, AR 72403

RE: Abandon alley south of Washington Ave. & east of Madison St.

Dear Brian:

At present, City Water and Light has electric and sanitary sewer lines located in the above referenced alley. It is for this reason that we request that this alley remain open.

If you should have any other questions, please call me at 930-3321.

Respectfully,

Randy Simpkins Chief Engineer

RKS/km